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The New York Chinese overseer’s dissidents and democratic movement orgs going to 
hold a protest in front of the Chinese consulate building 2 PM March 18, Tuesday 2008. 
Overseas Chinese dissidents do believe and support that Tibetans in exile have the right 
to return to their homeland.  We understand and support Tibetans both inside and 
outside to hold protests and speak out in order to protect their basically human right.  
 
We strongly condemn CCP use armed force to kill Tibetans in Lhasa and other area in 
Tibet. Tibet is a small and peaceful nation. They are sincere in believe and practice in 
Buddhism. It is impossible for majority Tibetans to hold any violence in fight for their 
human right and freedom.   
 
According to the event in 1989: The Chinese security people disguised as local common 
Tibetans and monks to process of beating, smashing, killing and burn in the street in 
order to have enough evidence to use armed force to stop any protests. The CCP will not 
allow Tibetans to hold any peaceful protests and demonstration in any where and 
anytime as they used to do before. 
This time the Chinese authority extremely possible to have the same way again to 
against Tibetans protests. We are fully understand and support that the Tibetan spiritual 
leader the 14th Dalai Lama requests the United Nations to hold a investigation in Tibet if 
there is any possibility. 
 
In order to support Tibetans in fight for their right and make voice to the Chinese 
government and international society, The New York Chinese overseas dissidents and 
orgs of democratic movement going to hold a protest in front of the Chinese consulate 
building at 2 PM March 18 2008, Tuesday. 
 
Support for the Tibetan people, accuse the Chinese Communist Party and appealed the 
attention from the international society.  
Tibetans in NYC will be invited to participate it. 
 
 


